	30) [bookmark: _GoBack]That the Council, as part of its upcoming grant funding review, increases the funding available to domestic abuse services, particularly around BAME access to support.
	In part
	The Grant Funding review will include an Equalities assessment and the effect on groups with Protected characteristics will be reviewed in line with Equalities legislation. Grant funding provided to bodies tackling domestic and other forms of abuse will be part of the review and review recommendations will specifically refer to these issues.

	31) That the Council is proactive in providing support to those organisations which provide domestic-abuse related activities but struggle to attract external funding to identify and successfully apply for external grant funding.
	Agree
	

	32) That the Council continues to support grant funding to ‘by and for’ organisations, but that for domestic abuse-related applications it is mindful of the need to situate ‘by and for’ support within the wider overall framework for supporting domestic abuse victims.
	In part
	The Council promotes and supports a wide ranging community partnership effort across all categories of support, including grants and other funding for services within Oxford’s communities. It is mindful of the need to situate support within a wider framework that includes efforts on health, safety, housing, wider advice and justice, for example.


	33) That the Council includes within its grant funding application forms a question along the lines of “Does this funding intend to support positive family relationships? If so, how?”
	Agree
	

	34) That the Council identifies and requires levels of organisational awareness and capacity around domestic abuse prevention and support which is reasonable relative to the size of organisation, size of grant sought and the purpose of the grant.  
	In part
	The Council Safeguarding Children and Vulnerable Adults policy mandates training for all staff. The Council reviews all safeguarding policies of commissioned services to check they meet local and national standards. Voluntary organisations must comply with standards set by Oxfordshire Safeguarding Children’s Board and Oxfordshire Safeguarding Adults Board and this is stated in our funding agreements. Safeguarding guidance is included throughout our grant process within all service areas and through our formal procurement portal process. When groups apply for grant funding from Oxford City Council, the organisation must provide its safeguarding polices.

	35) That the Council includes in its guidance for grant applicants links to appropriate resources through which organisations may support positive family relationships.
	Agree
	



